
Dear parents/ carers of Year 8 
 
 

Mrs Wedgbury and I just wanted to send a message out to 
students of Year 8 and their parents/ carers during this 
unprecedented time.  We hope everyone is keeping well. 
  
We are both always immensely proud of Year 8 as a collective, 
never more so than during this period of dramatic disruption. The 
resilience of all the students and parents/carers we have 
communicated with has been nothing short of outstanding. It is 
clear that students in Year 8 have endeavoured to maintain 
structure and to ensure that they are accessing schoolwork as 
effectively as possible through Class Charts. 
  
We want to reemphasise that the most important focus during 
this time should be staying healthy and safe. Doing what you can 
in the current circumstances and trying your best. If your child 
does require support with work or accessing Class Charts please 
contact the school and we will try to resolve as quickly as we can. 
  
If you do have any concerns or require any assistance, then please 
contact Alderbrook Office at 
s201office@alderbrook.solihull.sch.uk and we will get back to you 
as soon as possible. 
  
Finally, we both look forward to seeing Year 8 students back at 
school when it is safe to do so. 
  
Many thanks, 
Mr Hall and Mrs Wedgbury 
 


